
Dear Mr Humphery, 
  
The single digit inflation is a myth! For the cost of living or necessities of life, 
inflation hovers between 10% - 20% per annum, any household shopper could 
verify. Doubly painful for the pre-superannuation aged pensioner, especially 
since the indexed increases of the pension is calculated to a large extent 
on items[1] which pensioners sadly have no access to. If this trend continues the 
aged pensioner, faithful taxpayer for decades, is facing the prospect of 
homelessness, little health care, because of co-payments to more and more 
services, or, even starvation on cheap unhealthy food. Co 
  
Most of us are looking for a change of government for this very reason. 
  
1  New cars, computers, home entertainment systems are getting cheaper - still 
we can't buy them - out of reach!  
    While those items are getting cheaper, what about meat, vegetables and co-
payments?  
  
  
Kind regards, 
Christina and Klaus Bernhard 
 




